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      March 22, 2023 
 
 
 
 
Henry Stovall 
Sacred Heart Hospital 
5151 N North 9th Avenue 
Pensacola, FL 32504 
 
 
RE: State Fiscal Year 2022 - 2023 
 Annual Graduate Medical Education (GME) Primary Care Payment - Region 1 
 Medicaid Number: 010076500 
 
 
Dear Mr. Stovall: 
 
Your hospital is eligible to receive the enclosed payment pursuant to proviso language following 
specific appropriation 201, Laws of Florida General Appropriations Act for fiscal year 2022 - 2023. 
  
This payment (electronically transferred) represents approximately 100% of your projected annual 
amount of $7,568,655.64 for this fiscal year.   
 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your ongoing commitment to Medicaid 
beneficiaries and indigent persons in Florida.  Your contributions to the provision of adequate and 
appropriate health care to Floridians in need are truly appreciated. 
 
If you have any questions regarding the above, please call Mike Massey of my staff at (850) 412-
4132.  
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Kristin Sokoloski, Acting Budget and Planning Bureau Chief,  
Medicaid Program Finance 
 
KS:mm 
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      March 22, 2023 
 
 
 
 
Beian Baumgardner 
West Florida Hospital 
8383 N Davis Hwy 
Pensacola, FL 32514 
 
 
RE: State Fiscal Year 2022 - 2023 
 Annual Graduate Medical Education (GME) Primary Care Payment - Region 1 
 Medicaid Number: 011321200 
 
 
Dear Mr. Baumgardner: 
 
Your hospital is eligible to receive the enclosed payment pursuant to proviso language following 
specific appropriation 201, Laws of Florida General Appropriations Act for fiscal year 2022 - 2023. 
  
This payment (electronically transferred) represents approximately 100% of your projected annual 
amount of $431,344.36 for this fiscal year.   
 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your ongoing commitment to Medicaid 
beneficiaries and indigent persons in Florida.  Your contributions to the provision of adequate and 
appropriate health care to Floridians in need are truly appreciated. 
 
If you have any questions regarding the above, please call Mike Massey of my staff at (850) 412-
4132.  
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Kristin Sokoloski, Acting Budget and Planning Bureau Chief,  
Medicaid Program Finance 
 
KS:mm 
 
 


